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Dear Henry:

Thank you very much for your kind note. T am delighted to know that you
are overly active. It is very difficult for me to realize that when I had my 50th
year reunion also. I certainly hope that you will be attending and I want to
definitely see you when you come to New Orleans.

I recognize the many memories of your being here and the associations, but
there are still more for us alive.

With best regards.

Sincerely yours,

Wg( , Lorwnom Mot

Gerald S. Berenson, M.D.
Director

Tulane Center for
Cardiovascular Health
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